COVER LETTER

30 March 2017
Dear editor of Oecologia Australis,

With this letter T would like to submit a manuscript entitled “Lizards and
amphisbaenians of Cataguases, Minas Gerais, southeastern Brazil” for review and
possible publication.

We would like to state that all authors agree to this submission. The manuscript is
original and not published clsewhere.

As potential reviewers to this manuscript we suggest the following experts:

Ross MacCulloch (Royal Ontario Museum) - rossmacculloch@gmail.com
Leandro Oliveira Drummond (UFRJ) — barrocolod@hotmail.com

Diego José Santana (UFMS) — santanadiegojose@gmail.com

Vinicius Avelar Sao Pedro (UFSCAR) — vasaopedro@gmail.com

Paulo Machado Filho (MZUSP) — prmfilho.sbo@gmail.com
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We look forward to hearing your consideration of the merits of this paper.

Thank you, and best wishes,
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